
We’re looking 
forward to 
sharing our great 
food with you

Everything
for Everyone,
Everyday!

Coming
Soon

Look out for our
E3 offers and menu 

specials, placed in our 
brand new E3 welcome 
boards located around 

the food and drink areas.

Hello and a great big welcome
from South West Norse.

We will be upgrading the 
look and feel of the 3 dining 
areas within your school, as 
well as offering you a great 
new menu. With a selection of 
tried and tested school dinner 
favourites and delicious high 
street food concepts, freshly 
prepared salads, and hot, 
hand-held snacks.

We are totally committed 
to providing our customers 
a fantastic, affordable and 
fresh seasonal menu. Our food 
is sourced regionally as we 
believe this is the best way to 
deliver a great food choice too 
tempting to resist.

E3 our new catering brand will be 
launched into the Main Dining, Peverall 
and the Vine from the 20th February 
2024!


